
Hope, Peace, Friendship, Forgiveness, Respect and Trust 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

              

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

   

  

 

 

 

                          Sport Relief                
             

 

We are very excited about the climbing wall being at school on Friday. Please make sure your child has their PE kit in 
school. Children will be able to change into their PE kits before using the wall and back into uniform following their 
session. The one exception to this is the first group who will be notified and will have their PE kit with them to bring 

home tonight.  Those children will arrive in PE kit so that they can maximise the time they have on the wall.  
The first session will start at 9am.  We know that they are very excited about having a go! 

 

We also know that they all enjoy non-uniform days and so they are welcome to come to school in non-uniform on 
Wednesday 28

th
 March. No getting uniform ready for the last day of term and no theme to source a costume for!  

The £1 donation for taking part will go to Sport Relief! 
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Our whole-school attendance for this 

term is currently 96% 
 

Our year to date attendance  
is still 96%. 

 
Please contact the school office if you 

need support or if you have any 
concerns about your child’s attendance. 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

As promised earlier in the year in our ‘you said, we did’ response to questionnaires, class assemblies will be held across 
the summer terms. Please see further details below.  
We are all looking forward to sharing the wonderful work that happens in our classrooms with you and would love to 
hear what you think about them. If you have any other ideas for us, we would love to hear those too. 
 

Miss Day 

 

 
 

Class Assemblies  

Parents of children in the classes are invited to join us and share in your child’s 

learning and celebration of good work. 

Monday 14th May Year One Assembly  3pm 

Monday 18th June Oak Assembly   3pm 

Thursday 28th June Year Two Assembly  3pm 

Tuesday 3rd July Willow Class Assembly 3pm 

Thursday 12th July Maple Class Assembly  3pm 

We hope you will be able to join us. 
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